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Hello Hallelujah People-  
 
Well, we did it, Sandra and I are now 
married!   

Those of you who made the service 
witnessed a great time and later on we 
served a Hallelujah friendly banquet 
for over 200 people.  That was an 
experience for all concerned but it 
actually worked, was really good food, 
and didn't cost all that much as far as 
these things go.  It was actually less 
expensive than it appeared too, as we 
had huge amounts of food left over 
and fed a good part of the Bible 
College with the leftovers next day.  
 
This week coming Sandra and I will be 
going to Mexico for some more dental 
work.  I'll be coming back Tuesday, 
Sandra on Friday.  So the meeting will 
be a bit of a welcome home for 
Sandra.  I wasn't sure whether to have 
the meeting or not this time, but since 
it's a regularly scheduled event it 
seemed best to do it.   

It will be less of a diet meeting this 
time and a little more of a reception, 
but still should be good.  We'll finish 
off a bit more of the (vegan) wedding 
cake, as well as whatever we have, so 
you’re free to bring a dish if you care 
to.  I think I'll throw in some baked 
potatoes (anyone have a good 
topping?) and of course, we always try 
to have a good salad on hand.  
 
So, come if you can make it...  
 

Gary & Sandra 
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